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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had another great week in school, lots of personal achievements made, super learning and 
respectful behaviour. Our value this term is bravery and we have been looking at how we can face anything 
no matter who we are and what we look like. Hopefully this is something you can share and promote with 
your children at home.   
 
In assembly today we celebrated the children who have achieved the certificate of excellence or the values 
award in their class for the week:  

 
 
Year 3 won the attendance award this week with a super 97%, all classes were above 95% this week which 
is a massive achievement – well done everyone! These children have gained their 50 reads prize this week 
and enjoyed receiving their prize from the book vending machine: Eleanor in Reception, Kaiden in Y1, Max, 
Caisey, Logan and Anvika in Y2, Eshita, Leona and Affan in Y4, Archie and Dewan in Y6.  
 
We are extremely proud of our boy’s football team who made it to the semi-finals of the cup, they played 
their match on Tuesday after school. They held the opposition to a 0-0 draw after normal time but 
unfortunately lost 1-0 in extra time. The team are our winners by far and were perfect sportsmen on and 
off the pitch.  
 
A big well done to everyone for another fabulous week of learning!   
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Mrs Bundhoo is looking forward to seeing Year 1 parents on Tuesday for the phonics screening workshop.  
 
On Monday 13th Heidi Starling from the Domestic Abuse Support service will be in school between 2:30 and  
3:30 for a drop-in session if you would like to come and discuss anything with her. Mrs Kenyon, our family 
support worker will also be there to talk to.  
 
Wishing everyone a lovely, restful weekend!  
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Tuesday 30th April – Year 1 phonics screening parent 

workshop 8:40am 

Year 2, 3, and 4 library visit  
 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday school closed  
 

Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs week 

2:30-3:30pm Domestic Abuse drop in session  
 

Monday 20th May and Tuesday 21st May – KS2 Science 

show 
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